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1 December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Ducklings Class 
 
RE: Nursery Christmas Lunch – Tuesday 13th December 2022 
 
We will be having Christmas lunch for children in the nursery on Tuesday 13th December. All nursery children are 
welcome to attend even if they do not normally attend on a Tuesday or stay for the lunch session. Christmas lunch 
will be from 11.30am – 12.30pm.  
 
The school is covering the cost of the meal, but if your child does not normally stay for lunch or attend on a Tuesday 
then a £2.00 lunch charge will apply. Please let the Nursery know if you would like your child to have Christmas lunch 
and make payment on ParentPay under ‘Nursery Fees’ by next Wednesday, 7th December - we cannot accept cash. If 
you have not already activated your ParentPay account, please contact the school office via email; 
admin@corbyprimaryacademy.org to request a copy of your activation letter. 
 
If your child normally stays for lunch on a Tuesday and you already pay on ParentPay, we will assume that your child 
will have the Christmas turkey dinner. If your child is a vegetarian or you are providing a packed lunch from home, 
then please let Mrs Burnham or a member of the nursery staff know so that we can inform the kitchen accordingly.  
 
We are also having a Christmas sing-along on Wednesday 14th December at 10.00am in the school hall. Everyone is 
welcome to attend even if your child does not normally come to Nursery on a Wednesday. It is open to all parents and 
carers to attend too. We invite children to wear a Christmas jumper/t-shirt or dress on this day if they have one. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above events, then please speak to a member of the nursery staff. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Interim Principal   
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